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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-03-15 11:23 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I do not support this request for an increase in rates nor do I feel it is justified. It is time for
Hydro Ottawa to settle down and stop putting the burden of years of mismanagement back on
the consumer without addressing and fixing the problem once and for all. 
I have not seen a salary increase in the past 4 years in the private sector, nor should your
employees.
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